## St Mary's Lewisham CE Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Christine Graham

329 Lewisham High Street, London, SE13 6NX Telephone: 020 8690 2613 Fax: 020 8690 6008

Email: admin@st-marys.lewisham.sch.uk



## "Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021

**Our Vision** 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words 'As I have loved you, so you must love one another' (John 13:34).

9 June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

## YEAR 4 PLATFORM CRICKET FESTIVAL - MONDAY 26 JUNE 2023

Children in Year 4 took part in Platform Cricket sessions in school earlier this year. They are now invited to participate in an inter-schools cricket festival on Monday 26<sup>th</sup> June 2023 at Greenwich Park (Blackheath Avenue, SE10 8QY). They will have the opportunity to meet pupils from other Lewisham primary schools and compete in a fun and friendly environment.

Please make sure your child comes to school dressed in appropriate PE kit (including trainers) and has a personal named water bottle. Children will be travelling by bus to Greenwich Park straight after registration and we will not have time to wait for any latecomers. We will return to school by 3.45pm.

If your child normally has a school dinner, a school packed lunch will be provided. We will ask the children what their preferred sandwich filling is (cheese or tuna). If your child normally has a packed lunch, please provide a healthy packed lunch as normal - no glass bottles please. Lunches should be in a bag that children can carry with them.

Please indicate your consent on ParentPay so that your child can take part in this trip.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Stead Year 4 Class Teacher











